CITY OF LATIMER

PO BOX 744

LATIMER, IOWA 50452

Telephone: (641)579-6452
Email Address:  latimercityhall@gmail.com
Mayor:  Mark Johansen
City Clerk:  Melissa Simmons

The Latimer City Council met in a work session on Tuesday, March 12, 2018 at the Latimer Fire Station following the Jurisdiction Hazard Mitigation Meeting.  Council members present were:  Catherine Crooks, Randy DeBour, Shaun Koenen, Landon Plagge and Eric Bruns.

Mayor Mark Johansen called the meeting to order at 8:10 pm and led all in attendance in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Plagge made a motion to approve the agenda as printed and was seconded by Koenen.  Motion passed unanimously.

No visitors were present for the workshop.

Future projects the City Council will be looking at include:  option for fixing the drainage tile, West Park Splash Pad, small street fixes every year, replacing older water meters, upkeep of city buildings, and replace pick up.  Some of these projects may not happen right away, but the Council would like to set them as goals to get done.

Bruns made a motion at 8:55 pm to adjourn the meeting and was seconded by Koenen.  Motion passed unanimously.

ATTEST:

Mark Johansen, Mayor



Melissa Simmons, City Clerk
